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12th March 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
  
Milk Orders – Summer Term 2018 
 
 
  Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Orders need to be placed for any children who would like milk in the Summer term. The 
cost will be £11.52, this will take us up to the Summer holidays.   
 
If you would like your child to have milk for the summer term please pay via sQuid by 27th 
March 2018. 
 
If your child is entitled to free school meals and you would like to order milk for the next 
term please contact the office. 
 
Orders cannot be accepted after Tuesday 27th March 2018. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Bibby  
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